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5 December 2008
Dear Colleague 
New Transfer Arrangements for the LGPS
Since writing on 18 November further discussions have taken place both at the Pension Manager Conference on 25 November and at the Technical Group Meeting on 3 December concerning some of the practicalities of managing workflows. 

As a result of delays in providing guidance, and action taken by some authorities in stockpiling cases, it will be important for each authority to determine, on a case by case basis, whether it is appropriate to treat cases as having been fully processed by 31 December 2008. 

In particular when dealing with cases where individuals have moved between pension funds in determining which factors are to be used due regard should be given to the effective date of the transfer/aggregation request. 

Further advice aimed at producing a consistent approach to transfers across all funds will be available in LGPC Bulletin 53. 

I also enclose the most recent versions of GAD advice for use in club transfers (in and out) and non-club transfers-in. 

Further decisions on the timing of moves to a single cetv approach will follow, probably early in the new year.
Yours sincerely

Brian Town 
Communities and Local Government 
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